Date and Format of the next meeting of the Standing Committee

The Standing Committee has been meeting online using the Zoom platform since June 2020. This medium has proved very successful and has made it possible to maintain the momentum of Standing Committee business despite the lockdowns and disruption to our normal way of meeting.

Despite the success of Zoom, we all recognise the importance of time spent together in person and the fellowship that comes with meeting face to face. We would like to be able to meet together again as soon as it is safe to do so and wanted to consult Standing Committee about the arrangements for our September meeting.

We would like to invite members of Standing Committee to consider whether their personal preference would be for an online meeting or for a meeting to be held in St Asaph Cathedral. Any meeting would be held strictly in accordance with the government guidance and regulations in force at the time of the meeting.

Action required

Members of the Standing Committee are asked to express their personal preference for either an online meeting or a physical meeting to be held in St Asaph Cathedral on Tuesday 28 September 2021. The vote will be confidential.

Diane McCarthy
Diocesan Secretary
23 June 2021